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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 October 2016 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

Note that the meeting location has changed!  

Make sure to come and check out our new improved meeting place! 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday October 11
th

, 2016 at 7 PM (doors open 

at 6:30) at the Cross of Christ Lutheran Church in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The church is located on the corner of Lowell Blvd and 121
st
 

Place, just a couple of blocks east of our old meeting site. When you turn off of 120
th

 onto Perry, as if you 

were going to the old location, just take the first right onto 121
st
 Place and go a couple of blocks until just 

before you get to Lowell Blvd. The Church will be on your right. Turn into the parking lot before you get to 

the church buildings. 

Other Announcements 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is 1942 Mercury Dime graded MS-64 FB by PCGS. 

PROGRAM – “ANACS Update” by Paul DeFelice.  

SNACKS – No one has signed up to bring snacks in October. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Indian Head Cent. Bring something worth $5 - $10. (A nice, no problems coin, 

which you, as a collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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ANA NEWS –  Site selection for the 2020 and 2021 World’s Fair of Money were selected. Pittsburgh was 

selected as host city for the 2020 show, while the 2021 show is slated to return to Rosemont, Ill.  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – Two Cent pieces. 

 

PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE – 1942 Winged Liberty (Mercury) Dime graded MS-66 FB by PCGS. Bob 

C. presented in January and March. Joe C. presented in February, John B. presented in June, Dave Wi 

presented in July. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happenings of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday September 13
th

. We had 12 members in attendance. 

 

President Bob C., called the meeting to order at 7:00. 

Bob introduce Bob Bair for the program. (See below) 

After the program Bob reviewed the “News Items” listed in the Newsletter. Big item was discussion of the 

1964 Morgan Dollar. Dave F. discussed an article on Michael Fahey of ANACS discussing Dan Carr’s 

Fantasy coins. Michael was kind to Dan and did not criticize him but indicated that are problems when non-

coin educated people get one of these coins and think they are rare.   

There were a few coin magazines, Coin World’s, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Bob reviewed past shows. The new “Coin, Gem, and Collectables” show wasn’t worth attending. There were 

only about 10 tables and it cost to get in and find out there were only a few coins. No one from the club had 

attended the Cheyenne show but Mark H. indicated he saw a thread on the PCGS forums about a collector 

who had just moved to Colorado from California and attended the show and thought it was great. 

Bob then reported on upcoming Coin Shows. 

Bob reviewed the Coin of Month, Raffle, and Door Prizes. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter. 

The Treasurers report indicated that a club member had bounced a dues check. It was decided that we would 

require them to pay the club for the bounced check fee that the club was charged.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $3014.17 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 

 

 

Old Business 

Nothing this month. 

New Business 

New business/club cards need to be made with our new meeting location. Try contacting Stuart Robbins 

about the old cards and if he as a graphics file for it. We will hold off for a while before printing a large 

amount of new card. 

Mark H. needs to contact Theo G. about our club listing in the “Clubs Flyer” that is available at coin shows. 

Mark will give Theo new info. Also need to send him a digital copy of our new Club Membership 

application/flyer. 

The World Coin books have been made available on a flash drive for members to borrow. 

Mike Daley is taking over for Bill Arnold as the local ANA rep for Colorado. Bob asked if anyone else in 

the club would like to do this. 

Need to update info on ANA website for our club meeting location. Mark H. will do this. 
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Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Bob C. – Brought in some Maui Trade $1 and $2 dollar coins. These are good for 1-2 dollars at Maui 

businesses. Some of these are made from silver, and probably not used for the purpose intended.  

 

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: . Token or Medal. The pot of 2 items, was won by Dave F. 

Door Prize: A 1957 Franklin Half Dollar graded AU58 was won by Joe G. 

Raffle Prize:  A 1939 Lincoln Cent graded MS66 RD by NGC , was won by Terry S. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

 

 

 

Program 

The program for the month was “American Indians on US Coins and Currency” by Bob Bair. 

Bob started out with some historical perspective. He discussed how Native Americans were viewed back in 

the 1700 and 1800s. At first they were written about as great or noble people. Then they were viewed as evil 

and savages. There was a period when it was felt that we should try and assimilate them. Then there were 

periods when we wanted to remove or eliminate them. Finally we began to “Romanticize” them as vanished 

Americans. 

He then moved into the various coins and bills that had images on them. Which ones were symbolic forms of 

liberty and which ones were accurate depictions. 

 
 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org


4 

 

 

President’s Notes 
 

Northside Coin Club Meeting October 11, 2016 

News Items 

1. CCAC twice favors turtle designs for America the Beautiful quarter dollars October 1, 2016 by Coin 

World Story Summary: Turtle designs were the overwhelming favorite coin design by the Citizens Coinage 

Advisory Committee for the America the Beautiful quarter dollars each of the past two years. The 

Commission of Fine Arts did not recommend the turtle design for the Ozark National Scenic Riverways 

quarter. Instead, it selected a design that included Alley Mill, a steel roller mill built in 1894. On Sept. 1, 

2016, the U.S. Mint unveiled the final designs for their 2017 America the Beautiful quarters and they chose 

the Alley Mill design.  

 

The CCAC made its selections for the 2018 ATB quarter designs at a June 27, 2016, meeting. Members said 

the Cumberland Island National Seashore quarter dollar was one of the best they had seen for the quarter 

series. This design showed a loggerhead sea turtle swimming along the undeveloped beach of Cumberland 

Island. The CFA did not recommend the turtle design (again) for the Cumberland Island quarter. Instead, 

members selected a design that included a snowy egret ready for flight. 

 

Complete Story: http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/10/ccac-favors-turtle-coin-quarter-design-

two-years-running.html 

 

2. 2016 “30th Anniversary” American Eagle One-Ounce Silver Proof Coin September 16, 2016 by Mint 

News Blog. Story Summary: The U.S. Mint released the 2016 American Eagle One-Ounce Silver Proof 

Coin. This year’s Proof Silver Eagle is a special anniversary issue that celebrates 30 years of the American 

Eagle bullion coin program, launched in 1986. For this year’s 30th anniversary design, the Mint has altered 

the edge of the coins from their usual reeded pattern to a smooth surface that features 30th ANNIVERSARY 

incused near the date. 

 

Complete Story: http://mintnewsblog.com/2016/09/2016-30th-anniversary-american-eagle-one-ounce-

silver-proof-coin/ 
 

3. CoinWeek Podcast #42: Coin Designer Joel Iskowitz on the State of Modern Coins – Audio October 

3, 2016 by CoinWeek. Story Summary: Joel Iskowitz is a prolific designer of U.S. coins, having served in 

the U.S. Mint’s Artistic Infusion Program since 2003. In this special edition of the CoinWeek Podcast, they 

talk with Joel about modern coin design, the importance of representation in a culturally climate that is much 

more diverse than in years past, and ask him how the designs of famous artists Augustus Saint Gaudens and 

Adolph Weinman would fare if submitted for review today. Transcript is available of the podcast. 

 

Complete Story: http://www.coinweek.com/us-mint-news/coinweek-podcast-42-coin-designer-joel-

iskowitz-state-modern-coins-audio/ 

 

4. Why a recently sold Kennedy half dollar is a registry collector’s dream coin, October 4, 2016 by Coin 

World. Story Summary: The finest-certified 1983-D Kennedy half dollar with beautiful rainbow toning 

sold for $4,230 at Heritage’s 2016 FUN auction. Heritage’s Sept. 8 auction of a 1964 Kennedy half dollar 

http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/10/ccac-favors-turtle-coin-quarter-design-two-years-running.html
http://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/10/ccac-favors-turtle-coin-quarter-design-two-years-running.html
http://mintnewsblog.com/2016/09/2016-30th-anniversary-american-eagle-one-ounce-silver-proof-coin/
http://mintnewsblog.com/2016/09/2016-30th-anniversary-american-eagle-one-ounce-silver-proof-coin/
http://www.coinweek.com/us-mint-news/coinweek-podcast-42-coin-designer-joel-iskowitz-state-modern-coins-audio/
http://www.coinweek.com/us-mint-news/coinweek-podcast-42-coin-designer-joel-iskowitz-state-modern-coins-audio/
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with a Special Mint set finish, graded SMS Mint State 67 by Professional Coin Grading Service, for $47,000 

has shined a spotlight on the Kennedy half dollar series. 

 

Complete Story: https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/10/kennedy-half-dollar-registry-

collectors-dream-coin-market-analysis.html  

 

 

Bob Carr 

President, Northside Coin  

 

https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/10/kennedy-half-dollar-registry-collectors-dream-coin-market-analysis.html
https://www.coinworld.com/news/us-coins/2016/10/kennedy-half-dollar-registry-collectors-dream-coin-market-analysis.html
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                              For our President 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

OCTOBER 27-29TH 

DENVER COIN EXPO 

NATIONAL WESTERN COMPLEX 

EXPO HALL 

I-70 & BRIGHTON BLVD. EXIT 

DENVER, CO 

10AM TO 6PM THURSDAY & FRIDAY 

10AM TO 4PM SATURDAY 

CONTACT: CHUCK HAYS (720)-445-4093 

ADMISSION $5 PER DAY $8 WEEKEND PASS 

WWW.DENVERCOINEXPOSHOWS.COM 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2016  

PRESIDENT 

BOB C. 

VICE PRESIDENT * 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY 

MARK H. 

TREASURER * 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 * 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2   

DAVE F. 

DIRECTOR # 3 * 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2016 

 

 

http://www.denvercoinexposhows.com/
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)  

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

